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September 24, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Response to NRC Request for
Additional FSAR Information
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454, 50-455,
50-456, and 50-457

Reference (a): January 15, 1980, letter from
W. F. Naughton to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Per Reference (a), Commonwealth Edison Company submitted
additional information (drawings) requested by Mr. C. W. Moon of
your staff. As indicated in that reference, Block Diagram on
Turbine Trip Protection (Drawing No. 6/20 E-1-40268) was not
included. That drawing is now available and is enclosed herein.

'

One (1) signed original and thirty-nine (39) copies of this
letter are provided for your use. Per Mr. Moon's request, seven (7)
copies of the drawing are also included.

Very truly yours,

h
F.NauhtonW.

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Pressurized Water Reactors
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